
Since 1902 Dalby & its surrounding regions have looked forward to the running 
of  the Dalby Picnic Races which has only been made possible through the 

continued support of  valued sponsors.

WE INVITE YOU...

Saturday April 22nd, 2023 will see the 110th running of  the Dalby Amateur Picnic Races.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to support this significant regional 
community event. Please find enclosed a copy of  our 2023 Sponsorship Proposal.

2022’s event successfully hosted over 3000 guests, helping generate invaluable revenue 
for numerous local businesses including motels, restaurants, hair & beauty salons, fashion 

houses etc. We were able to involve many charities again, such as Variety, Western 
Downs Winds, Taralga Retirement Village, and Apex to assist our clubs with setup, 

clean-up, food preparation and staffing. The funds donated to these clubs help them to 
continue their valuable work in our community throughout the year.

We are delighted to report that as a result of  the success of  the meeting we were in the 
position to assist in the repair and renovation of  several facilities at Bunya Park ensuring 

the sustainability of  this valuable community resource for many years to come.

The Dalby Amateur Picnic Race Club Committee is committed to keeping 
this race day alive and part of  the Dalby Community.

We look forward to working with you in 2023

Kind Regards 
Emily Smith
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